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AL JAMA-AH’s president and leader in Parliament Hon. Ganief Hendricks wishes 
communities well during the coming by-elections. 
 
The AL JAMA-AH’s Member of Parliament, Hon. Ganief Hendricks and the National Executive 
Committee wish all communities who will be casting their votes in this week’s by-elections on the 11 
November 2020 in George, a  safe and free environment when casting their votes.  
 
The Party wishes these communities a great week, to keep safe and healthy during the Covid-19 
pandemic and to cast their votes in the by-elections.  We call on South Africans not to fall in the 
same trap as the United States of America who is witnessing huge fraud with the election counting. 
AL JAMA-AH salutes the IEC (Independent Electoral Commission) for their sterling work and great 
diligence in preparations for and during the election processes.   
 
The AL JAMA-AH’s candidate councillor in George is mr Leeben Lester Jansen who is very popular in 
his area due to his community work. He holds a diploma in Freight Management (Unisa) and in 
Construction. Jansen is positive to win the Ward and aims to bring about a corruption-free 
administration in the municipality and transparency in allocation of housing. He believes the law 
enforcement unit is not effective and will strive for interest-free water, electricity and other basic 
services. 
  
 
The party is looking forward to this by-election and trust our victory will lead towards ending 
corruption in our country.  Our country is bleeding from not only corruption in different spheres of 
government, but also from the social ills which are tearing our communities apart.  AL JAMA-AH is a 
caring party with principles of Ubuntu and is destined to become the ruling party in our beloved 
country. 
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